From: GrahamKite@campbellreith.com

Sent: 25 March 2019 15:55

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Cc: camdenaudit@campbellreith.com

Subject: Re: FW: Application 2018/2442/P, Response to Michael de Freitas's Letter
Hi Nora

As discussed, just to confirm that we review all relevant consultations within our audit and will raise any additional
points that are pertinent within our queries.

Regards

Graham Kite

CampbellReith

Friars Bridge Court,
41-45 Blackfriars Road,
London

SE18NZ

Tel +44 (0)20 7340 1700
www.campbellreith.com

From: "Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea" <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>
To: "GrahamKite@campbellreith.com" <GrahamKite@campbellreith.com>
Cei "camdenaudit@campbellreith.com” <camdenaudit@campbellreith.com>

Date: 01/03/2019 14:06
Subject: FW: Application 2018/2442/P, Response to Michael de Freitas’s Letter

Hi Graham,

Please see some points from the neighbours in relation to Ground Water. Can you please clarify if
this is the case?
Would you be able to provide response to Michael's Letter before the audit is issued?

Regards,
Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758
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From:Juliet Manzini <julietmanzini@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent: 01 March 2019 13:47
To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>
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Subject: Application 2018/2442/P, Response to Michael de Freitas’s Letter

Dear Nora,

Thank you for writing to Sonya yesterday and for alerting us to the fact that Graham Kite of Campbell Reith
has now asked Francis Williams of Ground and Water for further clarifications for consideration in their
assessment, in an email that has been posted online.

However, Michael de Freitas has pointed out to us that Graham Kite has not here addressed any of the
concerns that he personally raised in his letter to you of 21st Decemberlast year. The neighbours would
please like confirmation that Ground and Water has been sent Michael’s letter directly and will be
responding to it directly. Could you chase this up for us, please? We are worried that his letter has got lost
in the system and would appreciate reassurance on this point.

As you suggested yesterday, we would also be grateful if you could please let Sonya know as soon as
anything else is posted on Camden’s website concerning the planning application as this will save us from
checking every day.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Best wishes,

Juliet

On 10 Jan 2019, at 11:17, Juliet Manzin_wrote:

Dear Nora-Andreea,

Thank you for your acknowledgment of Michael’s letter and for forwarding this to Campbell Reith for their
consideration as well as to the agent for this application.

1 am wondering if we might receive a formal response in due course?
With thanks for your attention and best wishes,

Juliet Manzini



